                             
        

Feb. 10-14, 2014  

Dear Parents,
[image: image1.wmf]Attached are sign up times for parent teacher conferences which are coming up Feb. 26 and 2. Please sign up for an approximate time and return as soon as possible.  I will assign you a time as close as possible to your requested time.  If you feel that this second conference is not necessary, please let me know that also. 
 During Parent Teacher conferences there will be a Book Fair in the Library. The money earned from the Book Fair helps the Library to purchase more books and Book sets for the students. Please support the Book Fair. 

The times and dates are as follows
KGH Library Book Fair

Monday February 24th 3:00-6:00
Tuesday, February 25th 3:00- 6:00

Wednesday, February 26th  3:00-6:00

Thursday, February 27th 9:00-5:00
Subjects:
In Reading/Social Studies this week we will be working on our readings on Colonial America and then moving into the Revolutionary War Era. Students will soon be selecting a Revolutionary Era hero to report on. We will also soon be reading a book by Jean Fritz entitled “Can’t You Make Them Behave, King George?” It is about King George III and the trouble he was having with the American Colonies.  In Math we will continue working on Fractions, Division, and then begin Measurement and Geometry. The Spelling unit this week works on R controlled vowels.
We will also be working on a writing assessment and other assessments for the reporting period.   
Valentine’s Day

On Friday we will have our Valentine’s Party from 10:20 to 11:30. Committee members are Delainey Steffes, (replaced by Zia Allen because Delainey will be absent)Natalie Schwantes, Keaton Koelling, Carson Walker, Maxine Hutton, Antonete Partido, Marty Brown, and Zane Mahoney If you are a parent of one of these students please give them suggestions on what you would be willing to donate for the party. A list of the students was sent home last week for Valentines.  Please remember, if your child decides to give valentines, please make sure there is one for every child in the class to avoid hurt feelings.  

The Project Fair will take place on March 13.  This is a chance for students to share a special interest, craft, hobby, talent, project, research, or science project. If students are interested in participating they should begin to work on their project now. 

COMING UP

Feb. 14- Valentine’s Party 

Feb. 20 – Read a thon

Feb 20 – Trimester end

Feb. 21- No school Teacher in-service
Feb. 24-26 – Spirit Week
Feb. 26-27 - PT Conf.

Feb. 27-28 – No School

[image: image2.wmf]March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw 
966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website.
http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
In class this week, we got a new student.  Her name is Chloe Harrington.  She is from Washington.  She is nice.  I could tell she was shy at first, but I think she is getting the hang of things.  I am happy that Chloe is in my class. Natalie Schwantes. 

[image: image3.wmf]Yay! Mrs. Michaels is teaching dances in Music.  Mrs. Michaels taught our class 3 or 4 dances.  Last Music class Mrs.  Brandt Ferguson thought we were doing so great she called Mrs. Bradshaw to come down and watch us.  

Kaylyn Reines.  

This week in Music we played a lot of games.  I liked the dance when we sashay down and then peel the banana.  I thought it took a while to set up, but the it was fun.  I think you should try dancing someday.  

Eman Barrragan Wilhelm

[image: image4.wmf]This week in Mrs. Bradshaw’s class we picked our reward party.  We chose a Read a thon.  We’ve had a Read a thon before and it was really fun.  What we did all day was read!  I’m super excited about it, and I hope the rest of the class is too.  Hannah Mosher

This week I found a book in Mrs. Bradshaw’s class called How To Train A Dragon.  In the book there’s a kid and his dad is the chief Viking.  The kid goes up to a skull shaped cave because he has to get a baby dragon.  The kid freaks out,  grabs a random dragon, and runs out of the cave.  

Marty Brown 
[image: image5.wmf]“Please Excuse My Dear Aunt Sally.”  (PEMDAS)  This week in we have been working on the order of operations.  We have a test soon, so we re reviewing it.  I (personally) love it because it can be hard sometimes.  On the optional homework there is always an order of operations paper.  We have to show our work, but I don’t mind it.  Please Excuse My Dear Aunt Sally is a way to remember it.  The P stands for parentheses, the E for exponents, the M and D for Multiplication and Division, and the A and S for addition and subtraction.    
Delainey Steffes

This week we learned about PEMDAS, which is Please Excuse My Dear Aunt Sally (the order of operations).  We also did adding and subtracting unlike fractions.  It was fun. Chloe Harrington
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“I can’t, I won’t, and I’m stupid.”  Those are words you should NEVER say.  Instead you should say, “I’ll try, I can, I will.”  This week in Star time we read a story about a planet called Nimnon.  It’s where all the negative thoughts are sent.  When a ship makes a pit stop there, some of the negative thoughts sneak onto their ship.  Luckily they got rid of them.  I think the whole point of the story is to never say “I can’t” or “I won’t.”  You should say I’ll try.  If you do, there’s a better chance that after you will say “I DID.”
Zia Allen
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[image: image8.wmf]“Yeah,” said the class when we found out we were going to watch our reading movie.  The Miracle Worker is about a girl named Helen Keller. She was unable to see, speak or hear.  Her parents hired a person to teach her.  Her name was Annie Sullivan.  At first Helen was spoiled and did whatever she wanted.  Mrs. Sullivan taught her things like to eat respectfully and taught her sign language.  It was a great movie, and I hope I can see it again sometime.  Makai Saline

[image: image9.wmf]Do you have a talent?  It’s a trick question.  Everyone has more than one talent. In the past couple weeks Mrs. B. let us share our talents.  Some of our special skills were swimming, playing the flute, dancing, scooter tricks, and jump rope.  I brought in a video of me shooting a bow because my talent was archery.  If you bet against our class in a skills competition, you will lose because our class has talent!!!!!! Nicholas Oliphant
“In which book did someone have snake skin?”  Last week I had Battle of the Books.  It is where you read a lot of books that the Librarian gives you, and then you and your team have to answer questions about them.  There are other people in other teams too.  The people in my group were Nicholas, Hunter, and I, but Hunter was absent.  So, it was just Nicholas and I.  We finished in second place by half a point.  I think we did a good job.  You should try Battle of the Books.  It is fun!.  Carson Walker
